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Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

As part of Year 6’s ‘Faith in Action Award’, we are excited to announce our next whole-

school fundraising event. We will be supporting the NSPCC by holding a non-uniform day 

for Number Day on Friday 2 February 2024. 

 
Everything the NSPCC does protects children today and prevents 

abuse tomorrow 
 

The NSPCC need our support more than ever. By raising money, we can help to fund their 

vital services such as Childline – the helpline that’s always there for children and young 

people whatever their problem or concern. 

We are having a fun day of maths activities and we will be taking part in Dress up for Digits. 

Pupils are asked to wear an item of clothing with a number on it (football shirt, cap, 

netball shirt or even a onesie!). Or get even more creative by dressing in a maths or 

numbers theme. To help raise money for the NSPCC, we are asking for donations, and 

we’d love everyone in the school to take part in this special event. 

 

Please send in a £1 donation to support NSPCC’s work on Friday 2nd February 2024. 

 
It all adds up 

 
We’re really looking forward to all the fun of Number Day, and we really appreciate your 

support. All the money we raise at St. Oswald’s will make an enormous difference to children 

today and help the NSPCC be there for children tomorrow. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Mr Smith  

Assistant Head Teacher  

 
You can find out more about the NSPCC’s work at nspcc.org.uk 

Nash Avenue, Whiteleas, South Shields Tyne and Wear, NE34 8NS 
Phone: 0191 5367922       Fax: -0191 5367922 

School Website: www.st-oswaldsrcsch.co.uk 

Headteacher: Mr D Woodhouse 

We are an Operation Encompass School 
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